
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

Albemarle Animal Testing Policy 
 
 
Albemarle is committed to meeting its obligations domestically and internationally to test new 
compounds to ensure the safety, reliability and effectiveness of the production and market 
placement of our products. We avoid animal testing where legally possible, by using computer 
modeling to conduct our testing, and we have an internal policy that governs our testing 
procedures. In some cases, testing on living animals is a regulatory requirement for new and 
existing chemicals. We fully appreciate and share the public concern for animal welfare in 
research and in safety assessments of chemicals. We strongly support and apply the principle of 
the 3 Rs: to Replace, Reduce and Refine animal experiments. 
 
Albemarle maintains, and continues to enhance, capabilities for tiered data development to 
replace, reduce or complement animal testing. This includes extensive literature research, 
computer modeling and in vitro assays. 
 
Albemarle does not have its own animal testing facilities and commissions tests only at facilities 
which are fully approved by regulatory authorities and that comply with all applicable laws, 
regulations and licensing requirements. We ensure that staff at these facilities are trained, 
competent and implement only humane animal care techniques. 
 
We are actively working towards the development, validation, and adoption of alternatives to 
animal testing through our active participation in industrial and scientific consortia including 
the European Chemical Industry Council (Cefic), the American Chemistry Council (ACC), ECETOC, 
and others. 
 
Albemarle promotes the use of integrated testing strategies to establish data for use in 
regulatory submissions worldwide to minimize the need to repeat animal testing. 
 


